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Aaron Lachant interviewed on ABC7

Partner, Aaron Lachant was interviewed on December 28, 2017 by ABC7 News regarding the legalization of
Marijuana beginning on Jan.1st.

In his interview, Aaron discusses the process of legal marijuana sales beginning on Jan. 1st and the rules for
purchasing and providing legal marijuana. Aaron explains the complicated rollout process where providers need to
obtain a temporary state and local license to engage in commercial cannabis activity. The city of Los Angeles isn’'t
ready to issue those licenses, but according to the city, they will issue an application beginning on January 3rd.

For more information/questions regarding any legal matters, please email info@nelsonhardiman.com or call
310.203.2800.
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